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Super 3rd Grade Newsletter

November 21st, 2014


Montgomery County R-II’s Guiding Questions:
· What is it we want our students to know and be able to do? 
· How will we know when they have learned it?

· What will we do in our schools and as a district when students are not learning or being successful?

· What will we do in our schools and as a district when students already know the material and are being highly successful?
Literacy By Design/Reading – 

In the month of December, we will be focusing on test taking strategies and how to respond to higher level thinking questions.
Written language – 

What can we write about that makes us feel happy, excited, or even sad?
Form-Newspaper Article
Writing Process- Organization
Organizational Pattern- Main Idea and Details
Grammar- Sentence Combining, Commas: Dates and addresses
Math – 
We will be completing Chapter 7 Multiplication and Division 
The learning objectives we cover in this chapter are

· Multiply and divide by 3
· Double a Known Fact
· Multiply and divide by 4
· Problem solve
· Multiply and divide by 0 and 1
Reading Logs:  Please make sure that your child is reading every night.  We send home reading logs on Tuesdays and they will be due the following Tuesday.   This will give you the weekend to make up any time you did not get during the week.  

News to Know about 3rd Grade:
With the weather getting cooler, please make sure your child has the appropriate clothing for outdoor recess.  
Spelling words…………..Test November 25th
	comb
ghost

honest

honor

hour
	limb
numb

thumb

wrist

wrong

	No excuse words
room
same

saw

that’s
	Challenge words

climbed
plumber

tomb

written


Spelling words are briefly discussed in class and there will be some practice with them during word work.  This most likely will not be enough time for the students to master each word.  Please spend time writing, practicing, and spelling the words at home as well.  
Contact information

Montgomery City Elementary563-564-3711 

Extensions

Chisholm 3013

Zerr 3014

Stufflebean 3015 

Websites

http://chisholmthirdgrade.weebly.com  
http://zerr3rdgrade.weebly.com/
http://stufflebeansmonkeys.weebly.com 

Email

lchisholm@mc-wildcats.org
mstufflebean@mc-wildcats.org
kzerr@mc-wildcats.org
We have school Monday, November 24th and Tuesday, November 25th.  Have a wonderful Thanksgiving Break.  We will be back at school on December 2!
